
On March 20, 2025 the Coahoma City Council met in regular session at City Hall @ 6 P.M. 

Members present: Mayor Jay Holt, Sarah Willborn, David Alaman, Mark Richardson and 

Eric Barber. 

Guest: Ray and Kelly Seales. 

Prayer: Mayor Jay Holt Pledges: Eric Barber 

Motion was made by Sarah Willborn and seconded by Eric Barber to approve the previous 

minutes. Motion carried 3-0 

Motion was made by Mark Richardson and seconded by Sarah Willborn to open public 

hearing on the budget at 6:00 P.M. Motion carried 3-0. 

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Mark Richardson to close public hearing 

at 6:05 P.M. Motion carried 3-0. 

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Sarah Willborn to approve budget 

ordinance #173. Motion carried 3-0. 

Kelly Seales gave update on projects for CDC. Park bid was given to Tyler Bradley and 

hopefully the work will be finished before opening of the splash pad. 

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by David Alaman to approve the first 

addendum to legal services contract with Linda Sjogren. Motion carried 4-0. 

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Sarah Willborn to approve the increase 

in water rates from City of Big Spring and to pass this increase at 7% on to the customers of 

City of Coahoma water customers. The increase will be across the board for all water sales 

effective April 1, 2025. Motion carried 4-0. 

Motion was made by Mark Richardson and seconded by Eric Barber to approve the 2 year 

lock in rate of 0.07968 with TXU. Effective dates 6/1/2029 to 6/1/2031. Motion carried 4-0. 

Motion was made by Sarah Willborn and seconded by Eric Barber to approve current bills. 

Motion carried 4-0. 

Motion was made by Mark Richardson and seconded by Eric Barber to adjourn at 6:50 P.M. 

Motion carried 4-0. 

e Di L 
Jay Holt, Mayor Tammy anfltH Secretary 


